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For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that 
whoever believes in him shall not perish but have eternal life. John 3:16

WORSHIP SERVICE

Sunday December 30, 2018 - 10:00 am
Song Leader - Peter Hoeppner
Pianist - Shirley Unrau

    WORSHIP IN SINGING 
WELCOME/OPENING PRAYER -  Bob Friesen

ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
OFFERTORY - Kayla Reimer

WORSHIP IN SINGING
SONGS - Glencross Quartet
MESSAGE - Harry Bergman

CLOSING SONG                                              
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

There will be no children’s church today.  
It will resume on January 6th.

________________________________________________________
NEXT SUNDAY:
9:30-9:45am  Prayer time for Sunday School Location:  Pastor's office
This takes place during the Sunday School singing time and is open 
to ANYONE not needing to be present at singing.
Please come support our Sunday School department in prayer!

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


Congratulations to those who read 
through the Bible throughout 2018! 
In 2019 we will be doing a new 
Bible Reading challenge 
transitioning to monthly goals of 
reading, study and application. 
Each month we will focus on a new 
book of scripture with the goal to 
read 1 chapter a day and some 
personal study. If you are wishing to 
participate please email pastor 
Trevor for more information.

NEXT SUNDAY:
Message - Trevor Fleming

_____________________
CHURCH DONATIONS
The option to make online donations 
is now available for any credit union 
members. If you are interested, 
please talk to Jayson Hamm for an 
accoun t numbe r o r f o r any 
questions.
Also, in order for donations to be 
included on the 2018 donation 
receipt , the cash or cheque 
donation must be in either Jayson 
Hamm or Ernie Wieler's hands 
before December 31 at midnight 
(mailbox is not sufficient). For online 
donations, the bill payment will need 
to be made before December 31 at 
midnight.
_____________________________
New Years Day Brunch Tuesday, 
January 1, 9:30 a.m. at the Access 
Event Centre.
___________________________________

Ministry Opportunities 
in Fairford

We are wanting to partner with the 
Fairford House of Prayer Church, 
in putting together food hampers for 
those in their community that are in 
need. We would like to give the 
church members an opportunity to 
collect non perishables goods and 
drop them off at the church before 
we go on January 12th. If you have 
any questions please talk to a 
mission board member.

Congratulations to Bradyn & Jessica 
Loewen on the birth of a baby girl. 
Marea Grace Loewen. Born Dec. 
20th @ 7:32 am., 6 lbs 11 oz. 
and 20 inches long.

Our Sunday School ministry is in 
need of the following:
* Half-time teacher for Age 3 class
* Half-time teacher for Grade 8 
(age 13) class
* Half-time Music leader for Grade 
2-8 group of students
Please contact Heather Dyck for 
more information.


